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9th July 2019 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian,  
 
I have attached the new Orian School Lunch Menu to this email for your information. This menu will run 
from September 2019.  
 
We have worked closely with Orian this year to ensure that children receive delicious, hot, nutritious meals 
each and every day. The service provided has improved significantly over the previous years.  
 
Orian will be in attendance at the school on Friday 12th July in the school hall at 3.30pm if you wish to ask 
any questions about the menu (there is no tasting taking place this time – sorry!). Please call in to speak to 
their representative if you need to.  
 
From September 2019 the school lunch cost will be £2.50. Children from Reception to Year 2 will continue 
to receive their Universal Infant Free School Meals as well as those in receipt of Free School Meals. If you 
feel that you may be eligible for Free School Meals them, please get in touch with myself or Mrs Parker and 
we can guide you through the process.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 

 
Mr C J Steele 
Headteacher  
 
 

Gallowbarrow 
Cockermouth 
Cumbria 
CA13 0DX 

Head teacher: Mr C Steele 
Telephone: 01900 821133 

Fax: 01900 821132 
E-mail: head@fairfieldprimary.co.uk 

Web: www.fairfieldprimary.co.uk 
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